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Memorandum 
 
To: CIF Section Offices, Athletic Administrators, Baseball Coaches & Officials 
 

From: CIF State Office  
 

Subject: Clarification of the NOCSAE/SEI Mark on Baseballs 
  
Date: February 12, 2020 
________________________________________________________________________ 

The NFHS has received calls about the compliancy of baseballs with the NOCSAE/SEI performance 
standard mark that do not match the image that is depicted in the NFHS Baseball Rules book or other 
NFHS publications (see below). If the baseball has the words NOCSAE®/SEI printed on the ball, 
then the balls are compliant with NFHS playing rules (see images & red arrows below) for possible 
examples of approved markings on baseballs. Thanks and enjoy the start of baseball season! 

  NOCSAE symbol that appears in the NFHS Baseball Rulebook and other publications 

 

 

  


